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Dear Parents & Carers. 
 
It’s been another fulfilling week at Newburgh. Team 
Halton spent an aŌernoon in our new ‘InvesƟgaƟon 
StaƟon’, Team Nursery have been making symmetrical 
buƩerfly art and Team Rigby made the ‘Tree Champion’. 
Meanwhile in Team Lucas the children have been carrying 
out science experiments to see how clean their hands are. 
Team Crane have been considering whether schools 
should all have libraries and while they are unable to use 
our school library, they have created a Friendship Library 
for which children bring books from home to swap with 
their friends. Team Venables have been working on some 
stunning self portraits. Well done everyone. 
 
It’s that Ɵme of the year when the weather doesn’t know 
what to do with itself. As we are trying to be outside as 
much as possible children are likely to need everything 
from warm clothes to sun hats at the moment! 
 
There’s sƟll Ɵme for schoolchildren to enter the Royal Mail 
Stamp compeƟƟon. We’ve had some wonderful entries 
already – thank you to those who have parƟcipated. If you 
would like to take part, please send designs in to school by 
Monday 24th May. Top Design Tips are at the end of this 
NewsleƩer. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 

 

Literacy Day Pyjamarama 
Don’t forget on Friday we’re taking part in The Book Trust 
Pyjamarama day. Children can come to school in their 
pyjamas with their favourite story to share with their 
friends. We will be seƫng our summer reading 
challenges for children both for over the summer term 
and for the summer holidays. 
 


